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UPDATE ON EARNED ALLOWANCES 

Management hereby informs the University community that it has not yet received 

funds for the payment of the balance of the arrears of the earned allowances. 

For the avoidance of doubt, the last time Management received funds for the earned 

allowances was August 2013. This was disbursed under the guidance of the 

Implementation Monitoring Committee. 

Management, therefore, wishes to reiterate that it is committed to staff welfare, 

hence it will never withhold any fund(s) that are due for payment to staff. 

Management appreciates the continuous understanding and cooperation of staff on 

all issues related to University Governance. 

Thank you. 

 

 

MANAGEMENT 
 


